
1/29/2025 1:45PM OMB Memorandum M-25-13 has been rescinded. Please note that this 
does not impact any Work Stop Orders that have been received and any notices to 
cease all DEIA activities on federal awards. Our current understanding and expectations 
are below, but these are, of course, subject to change. We are closely monitoring 
announcements and guidance from federal leadership and will update this page as 
information is received. 


